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November has been a jam packed month here at the Academy. We 

started the month off by remembering the brave soldiers who have fought in the 

wars. We walked to our local church for a special service of remembrance. 

 

On November 15th the whole school took part in a special Joe Wicks workout in 

aid of Children in Need. We also dressed in yellow and had a bake sale and 

raised a massive £151.60p towards this fabulous charity. 

               

 

Last week we were lucky enough to have a special visitor in to teach us about 

the celebration of Diwali. We made diya lamps and learnt some Bollywood 

dancing. We had an amazingly fun packed cultural day. 

                      

To finish off the month we will be attending a whole school panto trip to Bury St 

Edmunds to see Peter Pan. 


